Tuesday 12th January
Message from Mr Marsh
Good morning. After speaking to many of you yesterday, I was pleased to hear that, albeit after some initial teething problems, most of you were able to access Teams. It is my understanding that Teams works best through the app, so I would recommend downloading and installing it onto your device if you have not already done so.
All of today's tasks are on teams. These are called assignments and they are on on the 'Y5 Week Commencing 11th January' channel. I believe this has many advantages.
Now you will now be able to post questions relating to a particular assignment in the relevant chat. All of the resources will also already be in the assignment.
When you have finished your work, you will now be able to submit it to me on Teams. You do this by completing the submission form and clicking 'turn it in'. This means you will no longer have to keep photographing your work and emailing it to me (although I may still ask you to do this for some tasks).
Through Teams, I will be able to give you quicker, responsive feedback.
The link below will take you straight to the correct page. You can also view the assignments in the 'assignments' tab in teams.
I will continue to update this class page daily with feedback and an outline of the daily tasks. When you have read 'Today's Tasks', click on the link below to get started on Teams.
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